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Book Club Month
Graphic novels, Comics, Fiction, and possibly
non-fiction will be the focus.

As A Group:We will learn to critique each
other's work.

Crafts:We will make shamrock’s, pots of
gold, suncatchers, and paint our favorite
animals.

Science: How is a rainbow formed?

Gym: Lion’s Headache, Gaga, Dr. Dodge and
Pin Soccer will be some choices of gym games.

Important Reminders
Homework Time:We offer 30 minutes of
homework each day. If you prefer your child to
work at home, please advise staff accordingly.
Outdoor procedures:We will put a sign in
the office vestibule area
indicating when we are outside on the
playground.

● You will sign your child in/out of the
program at door #1. Please ring the bell, and a
staff member will buzz you in. When the
weather is cooler, please make sure your child
wears appropriate clothing.

● If your child will not be attending the
afternoon program, please notify the
Extended School Care office at
215-853-1039 or leave a message at the York
Avenue Extended School Care at
215-368-9789/kohlerj@npenn.org

Important dates
March 7th - Early dismissal 12:35pm. Please
send lunch with your child or get a grab n go
bag from the cafeteria.
March 25, 26th, 27th - No School/Full day
program offered with registration and payment
by March 1st.
March 28th, 29th - No School/No Program.

***When snow storms are predicted...
Look to NPTV (Comcast Cable channel 28 and
Verizon FIOS channel 29), NPSD website at
www.npenn.org, NPSD Facebook, NPSD Twitter or
listen to KYW1060 for delay or closing updates.

If NPSD is closed, the NPESC Program will not
operate.

If a one-hour delayed opening occurs, the before
school program will begin at 8:00 a.m. at each
elementary school. If a two-hour delayed opening
occurs, the before school program will begin at
9:00 am at each elementary school.
If a three-hour delayed opening occurs, the before
school program will begin at 9:00 a.m. at each
elementary school.

If weather conditions worsen and schools close
early, parents will receive a reminder call to note
that the NPESC program will close two hours after
the early dismissal time.


